
 

Dear Parent/Carer,        23/05/2025 

Reminder: Student equipment for effective learning 

 

I hope this message finds you well. 

 

I am writing to remind you of the importance of students bringing the correct equipment to 

school each day. Being properly equipped is essential for learning, progress and success in all 

subjects. 

 

All students are expected to bring the following items every day: 

 

- Black or blue pen 

- Pencil 

- Green pen (for self/peer assessment) 

- Ruler 

- Calculator 

 

Being well-prepared allows students to participate fully in lessons and supports their 

academic progress. We would greatly appreciate your support in ensuring your child brings 

all necessary equipment each day. We will be conducting regular equipment checks as an 

essential part of our Behaviour for Learning strategy. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Kind regards, 
Mr Arthur Barzey 
Headteacher 


